
2019-2020 Walker’s Grove  

PTO Membership Form 
 

Becoming a PTO member is the easiest way to be a 

part of the PTO. Your annual support of $15 per 

family helps fund events, programs, classroom 

parties and more. The PTO is made up of teachers, staff and parents. 

Joining the PTO is a great way to meet people, show your support of our 

programs and allows for extra perks throughout the year, like advanced 

notice of upcoming events such as Pizza Bingo and parent-child events. 

 

Do you want to be more involved? There will be plenty of opportunities 

throughout the year that we will need parent volunteers to help facilitate 

events. We can’t do these events without our volunteers! Whether you can 

give us 30 minutes or 3 hours of your time at an event, we appreciate it! 

 

Please be sure to like our Facebook page to stay current on events and news! 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: 

Email 

Phone number 

Student      Teacher 

Student      Teacher 

Student      Teacher 

Student      Teacher 

 

For PTO use only: Date received  cash/check amount  check# 


